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Jon,

Andrew Noland <bonnycastlerental@gmail.com>
Monday, December 19, 2016 12;16 PM

Crumbie, Jon

1938 Bonnycastle Meeting

No one attended the 1938 Bonnycastle neighborhood meeting yesterday. I did get this text from my neighbor

which you can add to the file:

"Andrew, I am working tomorrow and will not be able to attend your meeting. I have NO problems with the
plan you have for your property next door to me. Your guests there have NEVER created a noise or parking
problem for me. (My favorite story I've told friends is the Canadian visitor who offered to hold my ladder while
I cleaned out my garage gutters). I also want to add that the upkeep to the exterior of the house and the yard has
been excellent. Feel free to share my comments.

James Winstead
1940 Bonnycastle Ave."

I will work on the full application after Christmas

thanks,
Andrew



